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 Christopher 

Jamieson

OBJ2014/4309/P 31/07/2014  21:59:54 As a resident of the building immediately adjacent to Carlow House, I object to this amendment.

The original planning application (which was for 54 residential units) was, as I understand it, only 

granted on the basis of professional projections of noise and traffic impacts.

The addition of a further 31 units to this plan would clearly increase the noise and traffic created by the 

new development, and would create a significant nuisance and diminishment of quality of life for those 

who live and work in the vicinity of this development.

This would apply not only during the course of redevelopment but also for the long-term on an ongoing 

basis.

Flat 7 Metro House

36 Arlington Road

NW1 7HU

Page 9 of 19


